
FRMA families, 

 

Please be aware of these important announcements: 

 

In-Person Kindergarten Registration Event at Benavides STEAM Academy 

Just a reminder that there will be another in-person kindergarten registration event this 

weekend on Saturday, April 12th,  from 9:00 A.M-12:00 P.M at Benavides STEAM Academy, 250 

E. Indian Trail Rd., Aurora, 60505. Children registering for kindergarten must be 5 years of age by 

September 1, 2025. See this link for more information. 

 

Food Pantry 

The Marie Wilkinson Food Pantry is a local organization dedicated to meeting the hunger needs 

of individuals and their families. The pantry is open at East Aurora High School and distributes to 

families on Saturdays from 9:00-11:00 A.M. To access the pantry, please go to door #33. 

 

Coffee with the Principal 

FRMA is scheduled to have Coffee with the Principal for all parents on Thursday, April 17 from 

10:00-11:00 A.M. in the LRC. See flyer here. 

 

BPAC 

The Bilingual Parent Advisory Council (BPAC) will be having a meeting on Thursday, April 24th,  

from 8:30-10:00 A.M at the Belle Salle Banquets facility, 1920 E. New York St., Aurora, IL 60502. 

 

Fine Arts Festival 

Join us at East Aurora High School on Saturday, April 26 from 9:00 A.M-1:00 P.M. (enter through 

door 8) for the elementary, middle and high school students fine arts festival. Students will 

share visual art, musical, and dramatic performances. 

 

School Spirit wear store 

Just a reminder if you are interested in purchasing Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy spirit wear, 

you can click on the following link to take a look here.  

 

Have a great weekend, 

 

Brian Valek 

Principal 

Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy 

bvalek@d131.org 

https://www.d131.org/news/its-time-to-register-for-kindergarten/
https://magnet.d131.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/7/2025/04/CWTP-April-Flyer-ENG.pdf
https://fred-rodgers-spirit-wear.itemorder.com/shop/home/

